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Dear Children, Parent and Carers, 
 
Just a reminder that on Monday 19th March, Year 5 are raising money for endangered sea 
turtles. 
 
Children will need to bring money with them on Monday morning.  
Here is a list of the activities and prices on offer: 
 
Cakes and sweet treats and drinks    20p up to £1 
Colouring Competition – 50p  
Pin the flipper on the turtle – 30p 
Guess the name of the turtle - £ 75p 
Loombands/friendship bracelets – 50p to £1 
Tombola – 50p 

Put the Pennies on the turtle – any spare change (1p/2p) 

 
Thank you  

 

 

Year 5 
 

 


